Date

Dear [name of principal/administrator], 

As a parent with a child who attends [school name], I am concerned about the type of sexual health education my child is receiving.  

In 2008, 52,000 teens gave birth in California.  Also, one out of every four sexually active teens in California contracted a sexually transmitted infection, according to a recent study.  This is not a situation we can afford to ignore. 

Research demonstrates that comprehensive sexual health education programs in schools play an instrumental role in decreasing rates of teen pregnancy and sexually transmitted infections.  California state law requires that if schools offer sex education it must be comprehensive and thus, be medically accurate, free of bias, appropriate for all students, and taught by trained teachers.  I know this is a busy and difficult time for schools, but there are plenty of resources available to schools that would help improve the curriculum taught in health class. I would love to meet with you to discuss the issue and what is being taught in my child’s school.   
Please contact me at your earliest convenience by calling me at _____________ or emailing me at ____________________. 
I look forward to speaking with you.
Sincerely,

Your name
